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Information further to OAQ(4)0120 (ESD) issued by John Griffiths, the Minister for 

Environment and Sustainable Development, on 29 May 2012 

 

At/To Jocelyn Davies: 

 

During Plenary on 16 May you requested an update on the funding discussions with 

Caerphilly County Borough Council in relation to their flood alleviation proposals for 

Newbridge. I undertook to write to you about the latest position. 

 

As you know the Welsh Government is contributing £31,450 towards the cost of Caerphilly 

Council’s flood feasibility study for Newbridge. Following a review by officials the Council’s 

original report has been amended and the revised report was received from the Council in 

March this year and is under consideration.  

 

Further grant awards for this project are subject to the outcome of the consideration of the 

revised report, but I am pleased to say that following an end of year review of our Flood and 

Coastal Risk Management Grant scheme programme we have been able to provisionally 

allocate grant from our 2012/13 budget for the design cost of the Council’s proposed scheme. 

 

I hope that this information is helpful. 

 

 


